
The administrative negotiations committee (Chair Jurek, Member 
Olson) has agreed to contract terms with the superintendent.   

 
• The contract term is July 1, 2013 through June 30, 2016. 
• The superintendent’s salary for the 2012-13 school year is 

$148,526 and will increase by1.5% each year of the new 
contract. 

• The 3-year total package district cost increase is 6%, averaging 
2% per year. 

• The health insurance benefit changes from 100% to a fixed 
dollar amount and provides language for a high deductible HSA 
option. 

 
 


